





www.swisscircle.org

Login to Dropbox to copy the photos but DO NOT remove or delete them!

www.dropbox.com/login

NEW ID:

info.swisscirclesl@gmail.com

NEW Password: fondue123

Newsletter 2017 / 04

August 2017

Dear Members,

This year we celebrated our **National Day** on the beach again, at the beautifully decorated Tropical Hut of the Mount Lavinia Hotel on July 29th. It was a warm and sunny day, and the 62 guests and members and their children enjoyed a very nice "Swiss" evening. Apart from the beautiful set up and the excellent food, all the participants were further spoilt with the amazing performance of the young and very talented Miss Lisa Stoll. She is one of the best Swiss Alphorn players who performed not only alone but also with our ambassador, Mr. Heinz Walker-Nederkoorn. Another highlight was the firework display, followed by the children's lampion procession around the bonfire. We are happy to say that it was a very successful and pleasant evening.













For more Photos please visit our website: swisscircle.org

Next outing to Ayubowan Swiss Lanka Bungalow Resort

Please keep Saturday, 7th October 2017 free for our next outing to Walti Hubacher's guest house in Bentota. Our Members and their guests and children are most welcome to arrive from 1 pm onwards to enjoy a casual afternoon at the pool and/or on the beach.

At 4.30 pm Walti will serve a cold buffet with Swiss specialities priced at Rs 1'500/- for adults and Rs 500/- for kids.

All the members and their families, who are present in the afternoon, are welcome to stay on to celebrate Walti's 70th birthday. Walti will invite everybody for a special dinner buffet from 8.30 pm onwards.

Since it promises to be a nice and cheerful evening, it would be wonderful for our members to take part in this very special celebration of Walti's 70 years.

If any of you would like to stay there overnight, please contact Walti directly through his website <u>www.ayubowan.ch</u> or book your accommodation in any other hotel or guest house in Bentota.

Please make your reservation as soon as possible, latest by Friday, 29th September,

with our secretary, Mr. Emil Saladin, mobile: 0777 887 659, or Email: secretary.swisscirclesl@gmail.com

Two events to look forward to in **November**:

Thursday, 9th: Oktoberfest

Sunday, 26th: **International Christmas Charity Bazaar**

Keep the dates free, more details will follow.

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE ID NAME AND PASSWORD OF OUR DROBOX ACCOUNT HAVE CHANGED. THE NEW ID AND PASSWORD ARE MENTIONED IN THE BOX AT THE TOP RIGHT HAND SIDE OF THIS NEWSLETTER.

> Kind regards, Diana Wijewardena

Please patronize our corporate members and sponsors:















Swiss Hotel Management Academy (Lanka) Ltd.

Siam City Cement

Website: www.swisscircle.org